
Northeastern Music Programs 

Band Director: Mr. John Spangenburg 

Students in grades 4 to 8 are invited to join the band. Mr. Spangenburg will be in touch 

with parents to explain how this year’s music lessons and band will be handled.  

 

Band Introduction for Students– Thursday, September 10th 

Students in grades 4-8 will be introduced to our Band Program during school hours. 

 

Band Parent Meeting  

Parents of students interested in joining band are asked to attend a parent meeting.  Mr. Spangenburg 

will be providing details about a virtual meeting to parents.   


